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June 10, 1985

Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
Committee on House Administration
Subcommittee on Office Systems
722 H.O.R. Annex 1
Washington, D.C. 20515

Attn: Charlie Rose
Chairman
Subcommittee on Office Systems

Dear Representative Rose:

In response to your letter of May 15, 1985 requesting information
regarding Ricoh Corporations business activities with the country
of South Africa, we have researched our files.

Please be advised that based upon our study, we have determined
that Ricoh Corporation is not currently conducting any business
activities with the country of South Africa.

We trust that this letter will be sufficient for your purposes,
but if you require additional information, please contact the
writer at the address noted above.

Sincerely,

RICOH CORPORATION

y&ohvi Sheehan
/ySenior Vice President

¿^ Communications Products Group
JS/ab
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